
Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys 
901 N. 9th Street, Room 707 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 
 
October 31, 2018 
 
 
Dear Ms. Franklin, 
 
The Association of Milwaukee County Attorneys has voted on the proposed contract that you sent on 
October 9th, 2018.  Our membership voted to ratify the contract.  Please let me know if there is anything 
else you need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nidhi Kashyap 
ACMA President 


